
N O T I C E
***
 

No.GEN/CFAC/17/2025-EST Sec:       Attention is invited to this Institute’s order
of even number dated 18.08.2025, notifying the postponement of the walk-in-
interview for selection of suitable candidates for 2 (two) posts of Associate
Professors, on contract basis, in Sports Medicine-1 and Cardiology-1 Departments
of RIMS, Imphal, scheduled to be held on the 18th August, 2025 at.2.30 p.m. The
said walk-in-Interview will now be held on Monday, the 6th October, 2025 at 2.30
p.m. in the Conference Room of the Director, RIMS, Imphal.
 
2.     Candidates who have applied for the above mentioned posts are required to
report at the venue, at least 30  minutes before the scheduled time, along with
original copies of all Certificates/testimonials.
 
3.     This issues with the approval of Director, RIMS, Imphal.

 
 
 
 
 
 

 (R.K. Mecolt Singh)
Deputy Director (Admn.)

Copy to:-

1.  P.S. to Director, RIMS, Imphal – for kind information of Director
2.  The Medical Superintendent, RIMS Hospital, Imphal
3.  The Dean (Academics), RIMS, Imphal
4.  The Concerned Head of Department, RIMS, Imphal
5.  The C.A.O /F.A., RIMS, Imphal
6.  The System Administrator,  IT Cell, RIMS, Imphal – for uploading the above 

notice in the RIMS website
7.  Notice Boards.
8. Concerned file.                                      
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